
Parkview Athletic Booster Club Minutes for November 1, 2017 

Meeting held at Parkview High School at 5:45 p.m. 

Attending: John Abrahamson, Shane Suehring and Jeff Lund (Also met with Darla Grenawalt 

earlier due to her inability to attend on Wednesday)      

1. Approve Minutes: October minutes approved 

2. Treasures report: Our balance as of 11-2-17 is $9,065.73 

3. Concession report:    

a. Plan for winter season 

We will aim for opening the stand by 6:00 p.m. In order to do that we 

need to have someone be at the stand 30 minutes prior to opening to 

prep the stand. 

1. Menu for stand 

After discussion with Darla we decided the menu would 

include hot dogs, brats (until they are used up from fall 

season), walking tacos, nachos and pretzels. Also the 

regular candy, pop, water, Gatorade. 

 

2. Opening and closing of stand: we are in need of individuals to 

open and close the stand prior to the groups that are scheduled 

to work the stand during the various sporting events. Some 

parents have come forward and they are much appreciated. 

 

Scheduled groups to work the stand and do the 50/50 raffle 

have been scheduled. There are a few open dates yet to be 

filled. One Girls basketball event has one date and boys 

basketball has three dates to be filled. Wrestling is covered. 

 

4. Spirit Sale update: Our sale exceeded the previous year. Exact figures were not 

provided. It was decided not to hold another sale for the Christmas season. 

5. Other business: 

a. Hall of Fame Meeting: Meeting schedule for November 13 at H.S. at 

5:45 p.m. 

b. Discussed a need for a pretzel machine 

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting December 6, 2017 at high school 

 


